
 
 

 
 

18th September 2018 

 

 

 

Notice of Omission - Port Moresby 

MV. Kweilin 1816 

 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

 

Please be advised that the MV. Kweilin 1816N will omit Port Moresby to avoid port disruption 

from the Asia-Pacific Economic Cooperation (APEC) in November. 

 

The above changes are reflected in our schedules published this week. 

 

Pacific Forum Line is committed to providing all markets with their regular expected direct 

service and regret that it is not possible on this occasion. Please contact your local customer 

service representative should you have any questions. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Pacific Forum Line 

www.pacificforumline.com 

 


